
  
 

 
    

    
     
     

      
    

      
      

     
       

     
    

       
 

 
   

   

   

    

   

     
    

     
     

     
 

WRITING CENTER NEWS 

Upcoming Workshops 
Utilizing Transitions - 2/15 

APA Documentation - 2/22 

Avoiding Plagiarism - 3/1 

MLA Style Review - 3/15 

Peer Review - 3/24 

WINTER 2022 

TWC Makeover 
The Mission Micro Grant 
Committee has awarded The 
Writing Center funds to purchase 
supplies to repaint and decorate 
the Writing Center to create an 
inviting space for student writers. 

In addition to the mural (pictured 
left), we have added soft lighting 
options, plants, and a calming 
green color to the walls. We hope 
all students find TWC a more 
warm and welcoming space! 

Briggs 131 (313) 993-1022 

udm.mywconline.com 

twc_udmercy 

New Consultants 
The Writing Center is pleased 
to welcome new writing 
consultants, who will train this 
semester. A warm welcome to 
Zahra Kanji, Selina Hakim, and 
Katherine Mutschler! 


